
 

Gulf Shores City Schools, in cooperation with HNH Immunizations (Health Hero), will be 
offering a Spring Vaccine Clinic to students in the traditional learning environment. Health Hero 
is unable to vaccinate virtual school students.  The clinic will be held April 27th, 2021 and there 
is no charge to parents for this service. If your child has Medicaid, All Kids, or private insurance, 
HNH will bill the insurance company for the vaccine. If your child is uninsured, the vaccine will 
be given free of charge. If your child is covered by PEEHIP – we cannot provide vaccinations for 
your child. We apologize for this inconvenience please contact PEEHIP at 1-877-517-0020.  
 

• Current 5th grade students will be offered the TDAP vaccine which is required for 6th 
grade entry. 

 
• 6th thru 12th graders may participate and receive vaccines recommended by the CDC 

Advisory Committee on Immunization Practices (ACIP).  
 

• The MCVB - Meningococcal B vaccine will only be offered to 12th graders.  
 
Consent forms will be sent home with all 5th graders and may be requested at the middle school 
and high school by contacting the school nurse. 
Gulf Shores Middle: Jill Morgan 251-968-8719 or jmorgan@gsboe.org 
Gulf Shores High:  Melissa House 251-896-4747 or mhouse@gsboe.org 
 
ALL COMPLETED FORMS MUST BE RETURNED TO THE 
SCHOOL NURSE BY APRIL 20th.  
 
 
 

 


